URGENT ADDITION TO LA TIMES FOIA REQUEST:

Several agencies have informed us that another news organization submitted a FOIA on
Friday for all video news releases and contracts that produce them. We would like to
amend the attached request to include a request for just video news releases from your
agency. We are doing this so that we can get this information at the same time as other

new organizations.

If possible we would like to retain our broader request for all contracts as well
understanding that the other (non video news release contracts) will come later..

Thanks,

Tom Hamburger
Los Angeles Times
202-861-9218




